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FLORIDA PODIATRIC MEDICAL ASSOCIATION 

WELCOMES NEW PRESIDENT 
 
TALLAHASSEE – The Florida Podiatric Medical Association (FPMA) is proud to announce Dr. Stephen Levin 
of Tampa, Florida was named 2015 President of the FPMA on Friday, January 16, 2015 during its annual 
Science and Management Symposium held in Orlando, Florida. 
 
Dr. Levin earned his Doctor of Podiatric Medicine degree from Temple University School of Podiatric Medicine 
in Philadelphia, Pennsylvania. After completing a two-year medical and surgical residency at Montgomery 
Hospital Medical Center in Norristown, Pennsylvania, he moved to Tampa, Florida to start his own practice. 
For several years, Dr. Levin worked with other podiatrists but has since opened his own private practice, New 
Tampa Foot & Ankle. He has two convenient locations to serve his Tampa patients and has been living and 
practicing in Tampa, Florida since 1998. Dr. Levin is married to his wife Diane and has three children: David, 
Sam, and Sarah. They reside in New Tampa where they are proud sponsors of Wharton High School Music 
Boosters. 
 
Dr. Levin is Board Certified in Foot Surgery by the American Board of Podiatric Surgery and served as 
President of the Hillsborough County Podiatric Medical Association for ten years. In 2005, he was notably 
selected as Young Practitioner of the Year by his fellow FPMA colleagues. Dr. Levin currently serves on staff 
at Florida Hospital Tampa, Wesley Chapel Medical Center, St. Joseph’s Hospital, St. Joseph's Hospital North, 
Tampa General, and New Tampa Surgery Center. 
 
The FPMA celebrates Dr. Levin as its new president and highlights the important service he continues to 
provide the citizens of his Tampa community, in addition to his steadfast promotion and advancement of the 
profession of Podiatry in the state of Florida. 
 
For more information, please contact the FPMA at (850) 224-4085.  
 
The FPMA is a Tallahassee-based, statewide, professional association representing podiatric physicians in 
Florida. Founded in 1927 for the purpose of advancing the science and art of Podiatric Medicine, the FPMA is 
dedicated to promoting the importance of podiatric healthcare among the general public and healthcare 
professionals throughout the state of Florida. The FPMA currently has over 1,000 members and represents 
over 70% of the active, licensed podiatric physicians in Florida. The FPMA - We keep Florida walking! 
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